
  GEARY PUBLIC LIBRARY 
Library Board Meeting 

Tuesday, August 4, 2015 
 
 
 
President Andrea Hicks called the meeting to order of the Geary Public Library Board on Tuesday, 
August 4, 2015 at 5:00 p.m.  Members present were: Belva Roberts, Jodi McKay, Melba Nance, 
Andrea Hicks, Patty Maib, Caitlyn Scheihing, and Mildred Sanders.  Also attending Lois Margerum, 
Librarian.  Cathy Allen was absent. 
 
Melba Nance made the motion, seconded by Belva Roberts to approve the minutes of Thursday, June 
2, 2015 meeting.  There was no meeting in July.  All voted yes and motion was approved.    
 
Melba Nance made the motion, seconded by Jodi McKay to approve two Purchase Orders.  All voted 
yes and motion carried. 
 
An update of the Financial Accounts was discussed.  Jodi McKay made the motion, seconded by 
Caitlyn Scheihing to approve the report.  All voted yes and motion carried. 
 
Librarian, Lois Margerum, gave a report on the Library.   
 
An update of the Summer Reading Program was given and everyone was very pleased that it was 
hugely successful.  Many helped to make it and we appreciate all of the community’s help. 
 
Continued discussion was held concerning the Story Hour.  Different members of the Geary-Hinton 
Rotary have been coming to read to the children and give them books to take home with them.  The 
next date will be Tuesday, September 15 at 5:30.  Lois will remind the Rotary. 
 
The next meeting will be held on Tuesday, September, 2015 at 5:00 p.m. 
 
There was no New Business. 
 
Jodi McKay made the motion, seconded by Caitlyn Scheihing to Adjourn at 5:25 p.m.  All voted yes 
and motion carried. 
 
        Jodi McKay, Secretary 
 
 


